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(1) The Committee discussed the following: 

 

(i) paper on “Locations Designated for Focused Cleansing” submitted by the 

Food and Environmental Hygiene Department (FEHD); and 

   

(ii) replies of the FEHD and the Environmental Protection Department to the 

question on “Regulations for Restaurants in Sha Tin District”. 

 

(2) The Committee endorsed the proposed estimates and the funding proposals of 

local organisations totalling $524,000 under Expenditure Head 4 of 2014/2015, 

as well as the funding applications of district organisations in the amount of 

$30,000 under Expenditure Head 4 of 2014/2015. 

 

(3) The Committee noted the following: 

 

(i) response of government departments to matters arising from the previous 

meeting; and 

 

(ii) Statistical Overview of Sha Tin District Environmental Hygiene Service 

(as at 31 January 2014), and Result of Sha Tin District Year-end Clean Up 

2014 submitted by the FEHD. 
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